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CSLF Secretariat

From: rvshahi@nic.in
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2006 2:05 AM
To: CSLF Secretariat
Subject: Re: Reminder: Task Force Strategic Implementation Report (TFIR) dueto Secretariat by 

December 29

This is regarding the request of CSLF Secretariat for strategic implementation report from
CSLF Task Force on Financial Issues.

A presentation was made on the proposal of the Task Force in the meeting of the Policy 
Group held in New Delhi in April’06. The proposal was for creating a fund for supporting 
CCS R&R projects in developing countries with most of the contribution to the fund coming 
from developed countries who have much higher per capita CO2 emissions.

No consensus could be reached in the Policy Group on the specific proposal of the Task 
Force. However, the Policy Group asked the Task Force to develop a detailed plan on how to
address the financing of projects in emerging economies.

It will be worthwhile for the Task Force to work out a detailed plan only when there is a 
broad agreement in the Policy Group regarding the basic approach.

Therefore, the basic approach proposed by the Task Force, as presented in the April 
meeting, needs to be considered by the Policy Group again for decision. Thereafter, the 
Task Force would work out further details. It is again reiterated that the desired and 
required momentum to CCS activities under the CSLF umbrella could be brought about only if
CSLF organizes a reasonable funding arrangement and starts providing, at least partly, 
fund for various activities.

(R.V. Shahi)

> This is a reminder that Task Force Strategic Implementation Reports
> (TFIRs) from the following CSLF Task Forces are due to the CSLF 
> Secretariat by December 29th.
>
> * Policy Group Task Force on Legal Issues (Tania Constable, Chair)
>
> * Policy Group Task Force for Capacity Building in Emerging
> Economies (Judd Swift, Chair)
> * Policy Group Task Force on Financial Issues (R.V. Shahi, Chair)
> * Technical Group PIRT (John Bradshaw, Chair)
> * Technical Group Task Force to Review and Identify Standards for
> CO2 Storage Capacity Estimation (Stefan Bachu, Chair)
>
>
>


